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General Comment

Within the Regulatory Impact Analysis language, a Section entitled "Conditions related to Withdrawal
Liability" states: "The purpose of the SFA is to help plans pay for benefits and plan expenses and not to
indirectly subsidize employers to exit theses plans".

I am a participant of CSPF and also an employer (Local Union) that submits contributions on behalf of
the Brothers and Sisters that work at the Local Union. On March 11, 2021 at 1:30pm CST, when the ARP
was signed, our lives changed forever. The statement has been made that as Union Members in these
troubled Funds we have done nothing wrong and played by the rules. Understanding that Withdrawal
Liability is part of the equation, there must be a look at the Employers who have done the right thing and
played by the rules. Maintaining these employers in these Funds with a manageable Withdrawal Liability
is crucial. In order for the Union Membership to grow, adding new participants and new employers to
these benefit funds must be a end result of ARP. 2051 for some is a long way down the road, but some
some starting their career it will come fast. Maintaining current employers with the possibility of growth
potential is key. Securing financing without the burden of a massive underfunded withdrawal liability
must a focus.





